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Colonel Taylor noted that DD/P planned to complete movement of
personnel in the Administration Building this week.

Mr. Reber asked if NSC 68 now had the concurrence of the IAC HR70-14
and Colonel Hansen stated that it had. In this connection, Colonel
Taylor noted that in matters concerning policy he had discussed with

of General Cabell's office, the fact that. Air Force
representatives who were sent to consider these matters did not,
in the majority of instances come re ared with instructions from
A-2's "front office", agreed to look into this,

Mr. O'Gara reported that he was to discuss with
CIA personnel requirements and planned to furnish him -

justifications in this regard. He noted that in view of our opera-
tion at it would now be necessary to increase bur
requirements.

Mr. Becker briefly discussed the new procedure for staffing
NSC papers,-which has been approved by the D/DCI. In this connection
it was agreed that it would not be necessary for an individual from
OPC to attend each NSC Senior Staff Meeting, but rather Colonel
Taylor, upon reading briefs of NSC papers received, would recommend
attendance of a representative from the operating offices as appro-
priate.

Mr. Harvey reported that he wmuL ct as CIA Liaison Officer
with PSB during the absence of on leave.

Mr. Becker reported that he was- to discuss security measures
with Mr. Babbitt of the Federal Civil Defense Administration.


